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The president, Doug Gibney, called the meeting to order at 10:30 am. 

 
All board members were present except Rita McBride, Neal Lerner, and Richard Pierce. 
.  A copy of the attendance sheet is attached.  
 
Minutes: The minutes of the March meeting were read.  Linda moved, Bob seconded, 
and the minutes were approved. 
 
Sunshine:  A card will be sent to Ellen Pringle who had surgery yesterday. 
 
Treasurer Report: The Treasurer’s report for March was read. The balance as of  March 
31, 2021 is $ 1,332.75.  Linda moved, Chris seconded, and the report was accepted.  A 
copy of the Treasurer’s report is attached. 
 
Membership: Currently there are 258 members.  For those joining after April 1, their 
membership will not expire until June 30, 2023. 
 
OLD BUSINESS:  
Doug talked to Ron Pierce and he is willing to help members with their Apple products. 
So far, no one has shown any interest in being on the board. 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  
The NSC Spring Sale is the end of April.  Any of our freebies not claimed by then, will be 
put in the sale. 
 
Social:  We should decide  if we want to have a social in June  and  whether it should be 
in the cafeteria or in the classroom. 
  
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS: 
Labs:  

Monday Open Lab: No problems 
Tuesday Open Lab: No Problems 

Education: 
      Education Classes:  
         Zoom class:  There were a couple of people that came in for help. 
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        We talked about having some basic classes.   
         There will be an Orientation class for the Senior Center on April 20. 
 
Laboratory Operations: 
           Updates:  We could use a couple more people to help. 
 
Programs/Calendars:  
              Programs are scheduled for both April and May.  Copies of the calendars for 
both months are attached. 
 
Public Relations: 

New Member Liaison:  No report 
Newsletter: Everything is ok. 

 
Website:   
        The committee met and updated several pages.  We will meet again April 14. 
 

Special Interest Groups: 
Genealogy Users Group:   
          The release of the 1950 census was discussed. 
Volunteer 50+:  
             Ed reminded us to turn in our hours.  There has been a discussion of having an 

in-person luncheon this year. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
There being no further business, Linda moved,  Ed seconded, and the meeting was 
adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
Becky Bennett, Secretary 


